
Dear Calin: 
Never do business with a friend, especially or even if you are in the same 
business or even if that may have been the reason of acquaintance. I was in 
Holland last week, we are covered in Metropolis M. A photo of subREAL to assist 
the Biennial essay of Bart de Baere which is preceeded by your article on 
subREAL itself. I am sure you have a copy of that but I am sending you a xerox 
along with the recent articles on the Biennial. Another review is to appear in 
March or April Art in America. Anyway dear, if you have any thing on your side, 
let me know, my show in Holland went okey, Hale had a terrific piece and 
Kabakov's installation at the Stedelijk was great (even though I prefer the real 
thing), missed the Koons. It seems that I can not come to Bucarest this month. I 
know the project is being delayed but I am still low on energy and have to get 
myself together before I get into new projects. This has nothing to do with 
resting, but rather reading, looking and thinking. This is what I crave for. I 
will definitely come to Stutggart for your show. Please let me immediately know 
when it opens, and what is the best time for me to come. If you have any 
Biennial coverage please send me that.  
Warmest Hugs, 
 
VASIF 


